
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Due to the current circumstances surrounding Covid-19, parents' evening will be 

conducted via telephone. We understand that this is not ideal and a face to face 

meeting is always better, but we must all work together to keep safe during 

these difficult times.  

 

To make the booking process as easy as possible, we are using an electronic 

booking system this year and if this is successful we will continue to use this 

method in the future. To book your appointment slot please visit 

https://stobhillgatefirst.schoolcloud.co.uk/​ and enter your forename and 

surname and then complete your child’s details.  

 

Year 1-4 will have 10 minute appointment slots available on 10th and 11th 

November from 15:30 - 18:00. Nursery and Reception will have various times 

spread across the whole week commencing 9th November. 

 

To help ensure the discussion with class teachers is as purposeful as possible, 

we have linked a ​questionnaire​ to be completed prior to parents' evening. This 

will take no longer than five minutes. There is also a section on this 

questionnaire for you to supply the most appropriate and up to date telephone 

number for teachers to contact you on. 

 

If you have trouble booking a parents’ evening slot, please contact the school 

office on 01670 513382 or stobhillgate@the3rivers.net.  

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support, 

 

Mr Henderson 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

https://stobhillgatefirst.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/Pi4bLAgvygH8Cfov8

